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CiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

August 28, 1952

Mr. Harry C. Long
639 So. Spring Street
Los Angeles, California

Re: Harry C. Long Dalles No. 1
(formerly Sunol No. 1)
SE/4 SE/4 Sec. 32-7N-1E
Valencia County ’

- Dear Harry:

I have the well record and log of the above captioned well as submitted
by Mr. Diepenbrock, your engineer., These are entirely satisfactory,

Also submitted was a report on result of plugging of well on our form
C-103. The work done as detailed was alright but actually not complete,
Following your last work, I have found that the marker pipe is not in
place very solidly, indicating that the surface plug sank before this pipe
was placed and that very little cement was used at the surface. This
should be remedied though when the cellar is filled.

Following the above reports, I have received your Notice of Temporary
Abandonment as filed by yourself. Am I correct in assuming that you do
not intend to release your interests in this well, as yet?

I find that the lease is in the same condition as it was left by your drill-
ing contractor. The pits are still open and dry enough to be filled and
levelled. The cellar was never filled up by your men. The memorandum
agreement dated at Los Lunas, New Mexico, May 19, 1952, following the
hearing on your controversy specifies in paragraph six that necessary
steps will be taken to level the property and restore it to its former
condition. That is all well and good but which party precisely, was to

see that the actual work was accomplished? I understand your position
and geographical disadvantage on this matter and wish you would enlighten
us with respect to the levelling and cleaning up of the premises, and your



